

TAFE Open Day

South Regional TAFE Bunbury Campus

Saturday October 14, 2017 12noon to 3pm Robertson Drive, Bunbury

COME along to Bunbury campus to find out about courses starting in 2018 and how a TAFE qualification makes a real difference to getting a dream job.

This is a great chance to get the information you need to best plan your education and training for next year. You should come if you are finishing high school this year, or wanting to change careers, or looking to re-enter the workforce. Short course information will also be available.

There will be lecturers and course information staff available on the day to answer your questions and guide you through the application process and enrolment criteria.

Highlights

- Exhibitions
- Campus tours
- Course information
- Application assistance
- Food and beverages



Speak to a training manager or lecturer face-to-face, see exhibitions of student work, take a tour of a study area you are interested in.

You can get helpful advice about how to make an application and, if you are unsure what to apply for, there is a quiz to match your personality to a dream career.

Further announcements about the Open Day will be made on our website and Facebook page. Full-time course applications opens September 1. First round closes December 8

southregionaltafe.wa.edu.au FREECALL 1800 621 445 | enquiry@srtafe.wa.edu.au